Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

Parents, I know that we have not been in school much but I wanted to reiterate a few things. Cell phone usage is not allowed during instructional time at school. We are seeing an influx of phone issues and we are trying to curb the concerns. We ask that you have a talk with your students about leaving their cell phones on their person or in their bookbags if they decide to bring them to school. We also have a dress code in GCS and at Northeast. Students are not allowed to wear hats or hoods in the building, no leggings without a shirt that comes below the waist, nor are they allowed to wear pajamas. Please help us with these concerns as we would prefer to have students in classes all day and not in ISS because of dress code concerns.

Athletics this week:

Basketball
Monday, February 3
@ Kernodle

Thursday, February 6
@ Home vs. Jackson

Wrestling
Monday, February 3
@ Home vs. Kernodle

Thursday, February 6
@ Jackson

This week is School Counselor Week. We will be celebrating our counselors this week with a SEL themed spirit week. Thank you to Mrs. Henderson and Mr. Mayhue for all that you do. 

Monday - Kindness Monday - Wear a Tie (Counselors "tie" us together)
Tuesday - Can't stop the feeling - Wear a shirt with a motivational message
Wednesday - Dare to be different - Wear crazy socks or shoes
Thursday - Teamwork for the win - Wear your favorite jersey (No Cowboys)
Friday - Compliment Day - Recognize all your counselors and peers with compliments.

This month we will be celebrating Black History Month with a schoolwide celebration on Friday, February 21. We will also have a data and desserts event on February 25. You will be receiving information from your students. Also, report cards come home on Wednesday, so be on the lookout. Let's have a great week Rams!


Attachments:
 school_counseling_week_24-25.pdf (292.8 KB)
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